
Welcome Back to [Fitness Center Name]! 

Dear Valued Member, 

We are excited to announce that [Fitness Center Name] will be reopening on [Reopening Date]. 

Your health and safety remain our top priority, and we want to share the precautions we are 

implementing to ensure a safe environment for all members. 

COVID-19 Safety Precautions: 

• Enhanced cleaning and sanitization protocols in all areas of the facility. 

• Social distancing guidelines will be in place, including limited capacity in gym areas and 

group classes. 

• Mandatory face coverings for staff and members in common areas. 

• Hand sanitizing stations will be available throughout the facility. 

• All equipment will be spaced out to ensure adequate distance between users. 

• Health screenings will be conducted for all members upon entry. 

Please remember to: 

• Wash your hands frequently and use hand sanitizer. 

• Stay home if you are feeling unwell or have any symptoms of COVID-19. 

• Respect the health and safety of others by following our guidelines. 

We appreciate your cooperation as we navigate this together. Thank you for being a part of our 

community. We can't wait to see you back at [Fitness Center Name]! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Fitness Center Name] 


